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Records Bureau Territory-wide Temporary Change in  

Hours Due to Staff Training 
 
U.S. Virgin Islands - The Virgin Islands Police Department (VIPD) would like to inform the 

public that the Police Records Bureaus Territory-wide will close at 12:00 p.m. on February 

11th and 12th for mandatory NIBRS training for the staff. The bureaus along with firearms and 

fingerprinting services will open on both days from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. only. 

Normal operating hours will resume on Thursday, February 13, 2025. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and encourage the public to plan 

accordingly. For further inquiries, please contact us at (340)774-2211 or (340)778-2211. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
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